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TO: The College Community 
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SUBJECT: Suffolk County Extends Weekly Mobile COVID-19 Rapid Testing for 
Employees, Dependents and Retirees Through May 

Suffolk County has extended its weekly schedule for drive-through COVID-19 Rapid 
Tests being offered free of charge to Suffolk County employees, their dependents and 
retirees. 

Over the past few months, the County's COVID-19 testing programs have administered 
over 13,000 rapid tests to Suffolk County employees, their families and retirees. As a 
result of the success of this program, the County is extending its testing through the end 
of May. 

Testing will continue to operate at Smith Point County Park every Saturday 
through May from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. No appointment is necessary and 
employees/retirees and their dependents will be tested in their vehicles. Testing at this 
site is exclusively available to employees/retirees, who must present either their 
employee identification card, a paystub, or a Suffolk EMHP insurance 
card. Employees/retirees must accompany their dependents who are interested in 
receiving this benefit. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Suffolk County Employee Benefits Unit at 
631-853-4866. 
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